
   

 

 

      

 

 

 

Daily Bulletin  

Wednesday, December 1st, 2021 
 

 

Attention Cougars: Tomorrow is our Thursday Cougar Pride Spirit Day! Be sure to wear your Carmel gear or as 

much RED as possible to show your school spirit. If you do, come out to the Spirit Table by the theater at lunch to be 

entered into a drawing for your chance to win spirit gear or awesome gift cards. Go Cougars! 
 

Earth Club meets in C12 today. We will be making holiday wrapping paper and discussing how to reduce waste on 

campus. All are welcome! 
 

7th Grade Character Dare Challenge: Heads up 7th graders, any time you see a face emoji, try to name the emotion 

that you think that emoji represents. 
 

We have a new stock of CMS Spirit Wear Tees available for purchase in the front office just in time for Spirit Day 

tomorrow!  If you are looking to add some COUGAR PRIDE into your wardrobe, $20 cash or check gets you one of these 

super soft tees!    

 

 The Geo Bee Championship Round will be held today during lunch. Our 10 finalists will be competing for the title of 

2020 CMS Geography Champion. Well-mannered spectators are invited to attend; however, seating will be limited to 

account for social distancing.  All Geo Bee participants are invited to a pizza lunch in the courtyard in front of the gym 

tomorrow at lunch. The library will be closed during lunch today and tomorrow for Geo Bee events. 
 

 Day 2 of the 6th Grade Boys Basketball Tryouts continue today from 3:30 – 5:00pm and tomorrow from 2:20 – 

4:45pm.  6th Grade Girls: Your team tryouts will take place next week on December 7th and 8th!  Good Luck to all! 
 

 

FolkSong Club will be singing and playing instruments today by the old garbage can next to the theatre.  Come join us 

and bring your voice or instrument.  Jessie Lynn Fry-Pan and Gee-Tar Webster will hopefully join us. 

 

Today’s Menus:  Breakfast: Cereal, Fruit, and Milk. Lunch: Beef Taquitos, Fruit, Veggies, and Milk!  

BIG Yearbook Deadline Approaching: Did you travel over Thanksgiving or October Break?  The yearbook is looking 

for the first 8 people to submit their travel photos to complete that page.  Get your vacation documented in the most 

coveted memento of the year!  8th Graders: The last chance to submit your Baby Photos is next FRIDAY, December 10th!  

The Yearbook Staff will also be accepting School Activity Photos for ALL GRADE Levels until the December 10thdeadline 

as well.  Head to our CMS webpage, click the link, start uploading, and BE SEEN! 

 

Happy Birthday to:  

Period 1 7:45 - 8:35 

Period 2 8:40 - 9:30 

Break 9:30 - 9:40 

Period 3 9:45 - 10:35 

Period 4 10:40 - 11:30 

Lunch 11:30 - 12:00 

Period 5 12:05 - 12:55 

Period 6 1:00 - 1:50 

Period 7 1:55 - 2:45 


